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Submission: Opal fares are currently too high. Costing nearly $10 a day for peak hour travelers.

With fares having risen up to “match inflation”, discount rates (such as $2 discount for transfers) should also increase, this,
however, was not implemented in the last fare increase which sees users receive less value out of their discount.

Airport access fee should be removed or greatly reduced. At the moment, a group of 4 traveling from Central to one of the
Airport stations would cost $58 in the airport fee alone. An Uber or taxi for 4 travelers making the equivalent journey would
cost a fraction of that. If the goal of having train access to the airport is to reduce traffic congestion, then this fee is having the
opposite effect.





